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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING: 

Wednesday, 9th May 2018 

 
 
 

MAY 

 Tues. 8th       :  INTERSCHOOL WIINTER SPORTS  
 Mon. 14th     :  PROJECT ROCKIT (Yrs 7/8/9) 
         14-18th     :  Yr 10 WORK EXPERIENCE WEEK 
 15/16 & 18th     :  NAPLAN 
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WINTER UNIFORM: 

With the colder weather students are starting to make the change to winter uniform.  Please have a look below at what is acceptable winter uniform. 
It is important for the school, and important for students, that they are in the correct uniform right from the start. This means that the right message 
about school and learning is being expressed.  

 GIRLS YEAR 7 TO 12 

SUMMER 

Blue/White check dress with collar and cap sleeve respectable length 
(at the discretion of the House Manager) OR 

Navy blue poly/cotton tailored shorts (inside leg measurement must be 
a minimum of 20cm) with sky blue polo shirt, navy collar and logo 

Royal blue Rugby top with navy, gold and white (school colours) as 
stripes OR Royal Blue V-neck jumper 

Black leather lace-up shoes or t-bars 
Plain white socks 
No thongs, canvas shoes or ballet-style shoes allowed 

WINTER 

Winter skirt of grey and blue plaid fabric (adjustable waistband and three 
inverted pleats at back and front) OR 

Navy blue poly/cotton tailored slacks 
Polo Shirt (sky blue, navy collar and logo) OR Long sleeve poly/cotton 

shirt ï Vic blue 
Royal blue Rugby top as for summer OR Royal Blue V-neck jumper 
Optional: Year 11 may wear Senior School Rugby 
Grey/Black tights OR grey socks (but not worn together) 
Black leather school shoes 

YEAR 12 GIRLS 

SUMMER 

Maroon polo shirt with logo 

  

WINTER 

Senior School navy blue Rugby top, with yellow, red, blue and green 
(House colours) as stripes OR Royal Blue V-neck jumper 

BOYS YEAR 7 TO 12 

SUMMER 

Long grey trousers OR 

Approved navy blue shorts (No Sports Logos) 

Black leather school shoes 

White socks 

Sky blue polo shirt with Navy collar and logo 

Royal blue Rugby top as for girls OR Royal Blue V-neck jumper 

No thongs or canvas shoes allowed. 

WINTER 

Polo Shirt (Sky blue, navy collar and logo) OR long sleeve poly/cotton 

shirt ïï Vic blue 

Long grey trousers (as for Summer) 

Royal blue Rugby top as for girls OR Royal Blue V-neck jumper 

Optional: Year 11 may wear Senior School Rugby 

Dark grey socks 

Black leather school shoes 

YEAR 12 BOYS 

SUMMER 

Maroon polo shirt with logo 

  

WINTER 

Senior School navy blue Rugby top, with yellow, red, blue and green 

(House colours) as stripes OR Royal Blue V-neck jumper 

House Cross Country. 

Congratulations to all students who competed in the House Cross Country on Monday. It was held on a glorious sunny day and the efforts of all  

students was pleasing to see.  A special mention for Scott Wallace who was the overall winner, who ran the five kilometres in a time of 20:39 mins. 

A more in depth report and photos on  pgs 3, 4. 



 

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS WHO WOULD LIKE TO ATTEND 
THIS EVENT TOMORROW (Friday) MORNING: 

 
The TODAY show organisers have requested that people need 
to be in attendance, at NDCH, Fitzroy street, ònice and earlyó by 

7.10am. 
ALL KTHS STUDENTS WELCOME 

Please attend in full school uniform. 

  Kerang Technical High School 

welcomes prospective families/students to the following information sessions: 

2019 INFORMATION EVENING 

Date: Wednesday, 23rd May 

Time: 6:00pm 
Venue: KTHS Library 

KTHS OPEN DAY 

Date: Thursday, 31st May 

Time: 2:00pm or 4:00pm 
Venue: Tours begin from the KTHS Library 

If you require further information please contact Zoe Ferrier atð ferrier.zoe.r@edumail.vic.gov.au or 0354 521 062 

 K.T.H.S. UNIFORM STORE NEWS:  
THE UNIFORM STORE IS OPEN EACH TUESDAY: LUNCHTIME 1.00ñ2.00pm &  AFTERSCHOOL 3.30ñ4.30pm. 

 

ALL UNIFORMS CURRENTLY BEING HELD IN THE GENERAL OFFICE AWAITING PAYMENT WILL BE RETURNED 
TO STOCK IF NOT COLLECTED WITHIN ONE WEEK. THOSE UNIFORMS WHICH ARE UNPAID CAN BE NOW 
COLLECTED FROM THE STORE ON THE OPENING DAY AFTER THIS PERIOD OF TIME ALSO.  Thank you. 
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The Herald Sun recently had 
an article about a 

òSnack Secret For Good Sleepó by 
Maria Ligerakis and Dr Luke Sammartino. 
Itõs based on helping toddlers and young 
children to sleep better but it can extend 

to any age.  
ñA BANANA before bedtime could be a secret to a 
sound nightôs sleep for tired toddlersò...Consider a 

high-protein snack before bedtime such as natural yoghurt or a bana-
na...avoid high-sugar foods or...caffeine in the eveningò, 
as this stimulates instead of calms you.   
 

Tips for a Good Sleep 

¶ Keep active and stimulated during the day. 
¶ Be consistent with the wind-down routine before bed. 
¶ Stick to the nominated bed-time and dress comfortably for bed. 
¶ Use calming music as part of the evening routine. 
¶ Eat a banana or natural yoghurt for supper to help you sleep. 
¶ Limit Screen Time/Mobile Phones Time before bed and donõt have them in 

your bedroom.  
¶ Remove lights for your bedroom, such as screen lights, clock lights etc.        

These make your brain think itôs still daylight. 
¶ Hang around people who make you laugh. 
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1st Place 
LODDON 
138pts 

2nd Place 
MURRAY 
114pts 

3rd Place 
WANDELLA 

114pts 
4th Place 
PYRAMID 

76pts 
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Monday, 30th April, presented us with a warm and sunny afternoon, perfect conditions for the House Cross 
Country Event. The students who participated to their full potential were outstanding and were able to gain 
crucial points for their House. The students set off running either the 3km or 5km course along the beautiful 
surrounds of the levee and wetlands. A big thank you to all staff members who were out on the course at 

different checkpoints cheering on the students. A special mention to Miss Lake, Mr Wishart and Miss Pearce 
who participated and ran the course with the students!  The finish line was supervised by some excellent 
staff members and parent helpers, a big thank you in particular to our parent helpers in Travis Collier, 

Nicole Hogg and Jess Cockroft. 

Congratulations to those runners who came in the top 10, an excellent achievement. Pictured below, our 

House Captains/Vice-Captains of the winning House team, Loddon and the students who ran the course the 

   quickest and winning their age group medal. 

   The next level our students will progress to run at St. Arnaud for the Loddon Mallee 

   Region Cross Country event on Tuesday,  5th June, 2018. 

   Again, well done to all competitors and organisers for the day, it was a successful 

   and an enjoyable afternoon!   Miss Burton, Sport Manager 

Loddon House and Vice Captains: Samuel Radcliffe, Ella Sarre, Morgan Keating & Teõa Denbrok 

Age Group Winners: Bailey McNeil (Senior Boys) Scott Wallace (Intermediate Boys), Tyson Clingan (Junior Boys), 
Sarah Copland (Junior Girls), Laura Thomas (Intermediate Girls), Ashlye Faulkner (Senior Girls) 
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